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HILLCREST HAWK NEWSLETTER 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 21 

Gr. 5 Recognition             7:00pm 

May 23 

Last Day of Schoolð 1/2 day 

Yearbook Signing 

 

June 11ð July 27 

Building Closed 

July  30  

Hillcrest office reopens 

 

August 9  

Enrollment Day for 18-19 

8:00-4:00pm 

 

HAWKS Recognition Announced 
On Friday, May 18th we recognized our last round of AWESOME HILLCREST HAWKS for the 

year.  Congratulations to these lucky Hillcrest HAWKS for their excellent behavior!! 

Kdgn - BaggettðJulian, Lita, Caroline; McAdooðJoaquin, Ana, Emmalita 

First Grade - Brownð Julia, Astrid, Sophie; Doupe ðCelestra, Allison, Riley; Marsh ðEli, Adan, Nelly 

Second Grade- Caffey-RiggsðVivenne, Milo, Joselyn; LaPianaðMohammed, Oliver, Cristian; 

Preston - Kohen, Milliana, Allison 

Third Grade - Sisson ðAubrey, Jack, Saylor; Wilk ðLyla, Demi, Jack 

Fourth Grade - Gill - Esteban, Anders, Ava; ParkhurstñBaila, Shikya, Sicily 

Fifth Grade - King ðJuan, Isabel, Kenneth; Lofflin ðCamryn, Rylie, Garrett; Stahlð Arely, Malcolm, Olivia 

Last Student DayñWednesday, May 23rd 
Wednesday, May 23rd will be our last day of school this year.  Please 

note this is a half day of school and students will be dismissed at 

12:00pm . 

Students WILL NOT BE SERVED LUNCH before going home 

on that Wednesday. 

There is NO Boys  & Girls Club before or after school on 

Wednesday, May 23rd.  Please plan accordingly. 

SPRING ENROLLMENT  
If you have not returned your 2018-19 STUDENT ENROLLMENT 

SHEET please do so by Wednesday, May 23rd.  Our goal is to collect 

all these forms before school is out.  We must have these returned so 

we can plan appropriately for next school year.   

If you have questions, please call the school office at 832-5720 or 

email Robin at ryackley@usd497.org. 

END OF YEAR PROGRESS REPORTS WILL GO 

HOME ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 23RD.  BE SURE 

TO FIND THESE IN YOUR CHILDõS BACKPACK.   

HAVE A FABULOUS SUMMER! 
This will be the last Hillcrest Hawk newsletter of the school year.  As 

we bring closure to another year at Hillcrest, I want to thank the Hill-

crest staff for dedicating themselves to supporting our students this 

year.  I also thank you, our parents, for the wonderful support you give 

our staff.  I feel fortunate to be a part of such a superb educational 

team ð great students receiving support from an excellent staff and 

caring parents.  If  your family will not be returning to Hillcrest in the 

fall I want to wish you, your child and family the very best!!   Enjoy 

your summer!!!   Ms. Becker 

Summer Back to School  

Newsletter 
Our Back to School newsletter 

will be mailed to families in late 

July.  This newsletter will contain 

important back to school infor-

mation.  Your childõs teacher 

placement for the 2018-

2019 school year will be 

in this newsletter.   

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=travel+clipart&hl=en&safe=active&biw=853&bih=565&gbv=2&tbm=isch&tbnid=4KOn2oZkT42PkM:&imgrefurl=http://www.imageenvision.com/all-graphics/travel&docid=d14eAgGp1PK9BM&w=150&h=147&ei=tjkwTpC3L8K3tgfe6YSlCQ&zoom=1&iact=rc&dur=0&pag
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Lost and Found 
If your child is missing a jacket, sweatshirt, 

lunch bag, etc, please take time to stop by 

school before Wednesday, May 23th to check 

the lost and found area.  There are many, many 

items that we would love to have 

claimed.  All remaining items will be 

taken to the districtõs clothing closet 

after school is out. 
 

HILLCREST SAYS GOODBYE to our fifth graderséé.. 
Hillcrest staff would like to extend best wishes to our fifth grade students who are wrapping up their 

elementary careers.  On Monday, May 21st, we will be celebrating their accomplishments during their 

recognition ceremony.  These are the final days for these students but also for many of their families 

who will no longer have children at Hillcrest.  You have been an important part of the Hillcrest communi-

ty and we will miss seeing you.  A special thank you for all you have done through the years to make 

Hillcrest a great school.   

         ~ Ms. Becker      

5th Graders - Ali Almohsen, Brenda Andrade Arcineda, Anton Yael Angeles-Cano, Rohan Badal,  

Amitav Bhattachan, Rylie Blake, Chelsea Branam, Alexander Buckley Bingham, Alice Burk,  

Jasmine Carrasco, Juan Casimiro-Mendoza, Onesa Chanhkhiao, Adham Eissa, Olivier Esperance,  

Zachary Flores, Camryn Fowle, Gayla Gao, Julia Garcia, Aidyn Guy, Rose Hamarasheed, Orion Hamlin, 

Brette Hayden, Daisy Hernandez-Marrufo, Olivia Iversen, Dominic Johnson, Carter Jones,  

Chiraphat Jorkthongkham, Malcolm Karman, Blaine Larkin, Osman Lin, Arely Lopez-Garcia, Jozie Ludy, 

Kenneth Marcial, Micah McNeal, Megan Mellenbruch, Samantha Mendez, Channing Morse,  

Nikolay Nachev, Ayanna Ness, Damian Ocegueda, Naomi Sui Pang, Megh Patel, Desiree Philbert,  

Sylvia Porubsky, Sean Ruddy, Henry Sam, Isabel Sanchez, Hugo Sanchez-Vargas, D'Marion Schwartz, 

Garrett Sheffield, Carter Stevens, Mallory Thompson, Mason Toevs, Oscar Vannucchi, Jorge Vazquez 

Flores, Laura Waegelein, Hailey Wahl, Anwen Williams, Pratipalsinh Zala and Qiyang Zhang. 

HILLCREST BOYS & GIRLS CLUB  
 

Please see the link below for information about 

enrollment for FALL 2018. 

 
This year, we are strongly encouraging parents to 

enroll online at membership.bgclk.org. You may 

sign in or create an account.  

Please contact me with your questions. 

Thank you, 

 

Scharla Paryzek  

sparyzek@bgclk.org  

www.bgclk.org  

Field Day a Big Success! 
Thanks to Mr. Keesee, our PE Teacher, for 

organizing field day again this year.   

Students in all grade levels participated in 

games and activities throughout the day on 

Friday, May 11th. 

http://membership.bgclk.org
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HILLCREST PTO  
 2017-2018 Board 

Co-President-  Kistie Brunsell 

Co-President- Niloufar Colistra 

Treasurer- Cherie Hoover 

Secretary- Alison Preston 

New email address:   

HillcrestHawkspto@gmail.com  

Like our Hillcrest PTO Facebook page and keep up 

with school events and fun information! 

 

PTO wishes everyone a wonderful summer!  

MEDICATION PICK UP 
Please come to school to pick up all medications on the 

last day of school, Wednesday, May 23rd or call us and in-

dicate the name of an adult who will pick up the medica-

tion.  All remaining medication will be disposed of on 

Thursday, May 24th. 

 

Thank you, Jana Mekus, R.N.  
 

Food Service Reminder 
A reminder to PLEASE have your 

lunch accounts paid in full by the 

end of the school year.   

  

 ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ 

Yearbooks  
Students will participate in our annual year-

book signing on Wednesday, May 23rd.  Stu-

dents who did not order a yearbook will be 

given an autograph page to have signed on 

Wednesday.   

On Wednesday morning before school be-

gins there will be a small number of year-

books for sale form 8:15-8:35 outside the 

school office.  These will be 

sold on a first come basis. 

Students will not be allowed to 

line up until 8:15am . 

Staffing Announcements 
We want to take this opportunity to say goodbye to staff who 

will be leaving us at the conclusion of this year.  Congratula-

tions to the following staff who will be enjoying retire-

ment.  These ladies have given over 80 years of service to pub-

lic education. 

Jean Frankel ð Kdgn. Title 

Leellyn Tuel ð Gr. 1 ESL  

Berta Woolard ð Kdgn. ESL 

 

The following staff will be leaving the district or have been as-

signed to other buildings in the district. 

Amanda Brabec ð School Psychologist 

Samantha Holcomb ð Special Education resource 

Meg Lyles ð Social Worker 

Alison Preston ð Gr. 2 

Tricia Venters ð Counselor 

mailto:HillcrestHawkspto@gmail.com
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Sitting atop a hill on 5.3 acres of land, Hillcrest Elementary 

School, built in 1953, is located in central Lawrence just west 

of The University of Kansas. Hillcrest shares its name with 

its neighborhood. We serve  approximately 365 students in 

grades K -5.  The school offers a full -day kindergarten pro-

gram.  As a cluster site, Hillcrest provides English as a Second 

Language services to English Language Learners. Its interna-

tional population includes students from 30 different coun-

tries, many of whom attend while their parents are studying 

at KU. 

òWhere the World Goes to School!ó 

Hillcrest is a community working together to provide a 

challenging, meaningful education for all children, in a 

safe and stimulating environment, where diversity is wel-

comed and learning is celebrated.   

Hillcrest Elementary  

The first weeks of school are a time to help your child adjust to the routines, get excited about learning, and become more independent from you. Here are some ways you can help.  

Tammy J. Becker, 

Principal  

1045 Hilltop Dr.  

Lawrence, KS. 66044  

785-832-5720 

  


